SAPA TV Spiritual Program Policy

Do you attend or host a regular spiritual program that you’d like to see on SAPA TV? We would
be happy to air your programs on our public channel. This is welcome to any faith or religion.
However, because of the amount of spiritual programming we receive, we are implementing a
standard policy to create a fair system for broadcasting.

Outside Spiritual Program Policy:

1. Your program will get one (1) regular weekly slot at the same time and same day every
week (ex. Thursdays at 1pm) on our Public Channel (VTel 160 and Comcast 1077).

2. ltis best for our scheduling if your program is either 30 or 60 minutes long. If your
program is regularly significantly longer than that, we may need to trim content to fit our
schedule (especially on Sundays). Please let us know if your program is longer than 60
minutes, and we can try to make arrangements.

3. If you are not within the communities of Chester VT, Weathersfield VT or Springfield VT,
you must find a local “sponsor” for your program. A sponsor is a resident of one of those
three towns that lets us know they are interested in viewing your program. There is no
monetary commitment involved.

4. If you currently have a Sunday slot, you will keep it. Sunday slots are first come, first
serve.

5. If we do not receive a new program/service in three months (12 weeks) - unfortunately,
due to high demand, you will lose your weekly slot to make way for someone else. We
will notify you when that time is getting close.

6. SAPA will not produce your programs. We will be happy to play a file that you have
already recorded and edited, but because of the amount of spiritual programming we
receive, we will not be involved in any production (i.e., send equipment, record or edit
your program).

If you are interested in sending us your spiritual programs, please email info@sapatv.org for
more information, including formatting, file types and delivery method.
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